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Dear Parent or Guardian,
Dreaming Our Woods
Celebrating Corby’s Wonderful Woodlands

Come and join us in a great weekend to celebrate Corby’s wonderful woodlands in the heart of our town!

The Our Woods festival finale weekend is Friday 5, Saturday 6 and Sunday 7 May and you can book tickets now to come and see the DREAMING OUR WOODS performance at The Core, then walk down through Thoroughsale Woods to the Boating Lake and see the FABULOUS FLOWERS OF THE FOREST and more! The performances are at 8pm each evening and the flowers will be lit up after dark.  They can also be seen any time between Friday evening and Monday 8 May at 3pm.

If your child is in Key Stage 2 they will probably have taken part making a FABULOUS FLOWER OF THE FOREST with artist Sophie Cullinan at school. We really hope that you will want to come and see how these thousands of flowers are part of this festival weekend. Children from every Primary school in town are taking part.

To book your tickets for the performance – phone 01536 470470 or visit www.thecorecorby.com or call in at the box office. All children who have made a Fabulous Flower of the Forest are eligible for a half price ticket if you take this letter to The Core box office and quote the code: FFF567/2017.
I hope you and your family will come and share these exciting celebrations – a chance for all of Corby to come together and enjoy these special places.

With best wishes
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Rosalind Stoddart  

Creative Producer
www.deeprootstalltrees.org/our-woods

Charity number: 1169357

